
 

PRV 23.080 
 
Effective April 1, 2023, MMC members, including children/youth placed in foster care, had their pharmacy benefits 
transitioned to NYRx, the Medicaid Pharmacy program. 

 

DATE: 10.19.23 
TO: 29-I VFCA HEALTH FACILITY PROVIDERS 
RE: REMINDER REGARDING BILL TYPE REQUIREMENTS FOR 29-I 
VFCA HEALTH FACILITY CLAIMS 
IMPACTED PLANS: MEDICAID MANAGED CARE PLANS, HIV SPECIAL 
NEEDS PLANS (MMCPS), AND CHILD HEALTH PLUS (CHP) 
 

SUMMARY 

As a reminder, 29-I health facility claims are to be submitted using Bill Type 079x, with the last 
digit representing the sequence of the claim in the episode of care to account for corrected and 
resubmitted claims.  

All 29-I VFCA Health Facility Providers should bill utilizing the correct Bill Type codes to avoid 
delays in claims payment.  

If you have any questions or need technical assistance, please send it to: 
ProviderRelationsOps@metroplus.org 
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